
Ministers Dacic and Ljajic welcome U.S. Secretary of Commerce Wilbur Ross
Thursday, 06 September 2018.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivica Dacic
and Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Trade, Tourism and Telecommunications Rasim
Ljajic have welcome today, at Nikola Tesla Airport, US Secretary of Commerce Wilbur Ross.
  
Ministers Dacic and Ljajic greeted Secretary Ross, expressing great pleasure at his first visit to
Serbia.

Minister Dacic reiterated that the visit was very important and that it was, at the same time, an
opportunity to promote cooperation between the economies of the two countries including the
political dialogue on top level.

Secretary Ross will have a meeting today with the President of the Republic of Serbia, H.E. Mr.
Aleksandar Vucic, on which occasion Memorandum of Understanding and Cooperation in the
field of infrastructure between the two governments will be signed.
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